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Seasons of Love:
Reflecting On A Year of Gratitude

Dates to Remember... 

December 2, 2017
Annual Christmas Cookie
Walk and Boutique
9:00 a.m. -11:00 a.m.

Christmas Masses
Christmas Eve – 7:00 p.m.
Christmas Day – 10:30 a.m.

March 4, 2018
St. Patrick’s Day Mass

March 17, 2018
St. Patrick’s Day
Sweepstakes Drawing

May 21, 2018
St. Patrick’s Annual
Benefit Golf Outing
(Stonebridge Country Club)

Winter 2017

s a i n t  p a tr  i c k ’ s  re  s i d e n c e

smT he   D i f f ere   n c e  I s  L o v e

family

thankful
blessed

To stay in touch with happenings
at St. Patrick’s, please visit us at 
www.stpatricksresidence.org. 

See more photos on pg. 6.



Our Blessings

It’s fall again! The Life Enrichment Department 
enjoyed a day on the Naperville Riverwalk 
with residents and their families, prompting 
memories of covered bridges, fountains and
ice cream cones along the DuPage River.
The residents are delighted by the weather
and beautiful colors.

We have a number of capital projects in 
progress which cannot be mentioned without 
sharing our gratitude to all of our donors.
Take a look at some of the projects you have 
enabled on page 3.

•	All five bath/shower rooms are now complete.
	 The east-end rooms await final inspection.
•	We are 50% done with our new roof and anticipate completion before it snows.
•	Replacement of the 2 East garden door is funded and in progress.
•	The equipment for the new server room has been ordered. 
•	We hope to enhance resident rooms and nursing units on the 2nd & 3rd floors.

Again this year, we seek your support for our staff in-service education program.
You have generously donated to this purpose since our first request in 2014.
The table below represents a sampling of how the education fund supports our
staff. Your contributions through the Christmas Giving Envelope enable us to
provide professional development and training opportunities. We simply do not 
generate enough revenue to fund this purpose in our operating budget. Yet the
need for education continues to climb as acuity rises, science advances and
regulatory requirements intensify. While St. Patrick’s Residence faces difficult
financial circumstances, we still aspire to do great things for our residents.
Your generosity has funded very important work that we couldn’t otherwise afford. 

Grateful for your spirit and devotion to our Mission,

Marilyn Daley, Administrator

Dear Friends of St. Patrick’s,

Snapshot of 2017 Staff Education and In-Service Activity

Our Journey Together
is published three times 
a year by St. Patrick’s 
Residence, served by the 
Carmelite Sisters for the Aged 
and Infirm. It is the policy of 
St. Patrick’s to provide service 
to all persons without regard 
to race, color, national origin, 
handicap or age in compliance 
with 45 C.F.R. Parts 80, 84 
and 91 respectively. The same 
requirements are applied to 
all, and there is no distinction 
in the eligibility for, or in the 
manner of providing services.   
Not for profit postage permit 
No. 1862, paid at Naperville, IL. 
All articles and photos within 
this newsletter are the property 
of St. Patrick’s Residence. 
Reprint with permission only. 
St. Patrick’s Residence is an 
Equal Opportunity Employer.

Please refer all questions to:

St. Patrick’s Residence
1400 Brookdale Road
Naperville, IL 60563-2126
(630) 416-6565
info@stpatricksresidence.org

Seminar/Training	 Department

HIPPA and E- Communication Update 	 All Staff and Departments
Leading Age of Illinois Conference at Navy Pier	 11 Leadership Staff and the Medical Director 
Infection Control Certification	 2 Nursing Leadership Staff
OHSA Update 
HVAC and Refrigeration Seminar	 2 Maintenance Staff
Active Shooter Training	
Emergency Preparedness Seminar	 Department Heads
2017 Federal Final Rule Seminar 	 6 Leadership Staff
Wound Care Update	 Wound Care Nurse
Life Enrichment Conference	 2 Life Enrichment Staff
IV Certification Class	 4 Nurses
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Leadership Circle Sponsors

Dorothy Brown

Mel and Elaine Brucher

Friedrich-Jones Funeral Home—
Ray and Dave Jones and Stephanie Jones-Kastelic

Michael King, In Loving Memory of Rose King

Wheaton Franciscan Sisters

14th Annual Gold Key Gala…Sky’s the Limit!
ver 220 people attended The Gold Key Gala held on Thursday, 
September 21st at Cress Creek Country Club. We treasure the 
friendships that we’ve made through the years and appreciate the 

effort each of our guests makes to share their evening with us.  

New this year, we created a Leadership Circle Sponsorship to help close 
the gap St. Patrick’s is experiencing between the State of Illinois financial 
situation and the greater ratio of residents in our care who are in need of 
financial assistance. We were humbled by the generosity of the Leadership
Circle Sponsors, Gold Key Sponsors and Contributors, which allowed us 
to raise $225,000 in net proceeds!  These funds will assist St. Patrick’s 
Residence to continue to lovingly work every day to care for those who 
need our help, despite their economic circumstances. 

Thank you to the support, hard work and guidance of the 2017 Gold Key 
Gala Committee: Ray Jones, Pat and Polly Benton, Heidi Kapovich and 
Regina Millington. In addition, thank you to Mike Lake for capturing the 
evening in photos, Audrey Kapovich from Taz’s Tasty Treats for the cake 
pops and First Community Financial Bank-Busey Bank for sponsoring
the “Pot O’Gold” prize.

O

2017 Gold Key Committee

(continued on next page)

Thank you for Making
These Projects A Reality:
2004	 Refurnish Resident Sitting Rooms

2005	 “Wheels of Love” (Equipment)

2006	N ew Flooring

2007	N ew Wheelchair Accessible Bus

2008	 Refurnish 3 East Resident Rooms

2009	M edical and Nursing Equipment

2010	T herapeutic Rooftop Garden

2011	I nstallation of E-Charting
	T echnology Kiosks

2012	 Renovation of 2 East and 2 West
	 Sitting and Dining Rooms

2013	M edical and Rehabilitation
	E quipment

2014	N ew Private, Short-Term
	 Rehabilitation Suites

2015	 Renovation of All Five Shower Rooms

2016	N ew EZ Lifts and EZ Stands

We’ve been blessed to co-sponsor the
Gold Key Gala with The Guild of St. Patrick’s

for 14 years.  The proceeds from the
Gold Key Gala play a critical role in allowing

St. Patrick’s Residence to enhance our
services and make facility improvements.  
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Thank you to the many friends and businesses that made the Gala a success. 

Jim and Tina Crisman
Alex and Quinn Csuk
Dan and Marilyn Daley
Rev. Philip Danaher
Gail Davidson
Sr. Marcian Deisenroth, RSM
The Theatre School at DePaul University
Mr. and Mrs. Joseph DiPirro
Michael and Karen Domagola
Bernadette Dominick
Domo 77
Michael Douglas and Mary Martin
Robert and Maureen Doyle
Drury Lane 
John Durso, Nixon Peabody LLP
Ebert Studio, Oak Park
Jennifer Edens
Joan Ellman 
Empire Burgers and Brew
Dan Enright
Tom and Lauren Evans
Brian and Theresa Feeney
John and Kathleen Ferak
Rose Marie Filliben
John and Diane Fiore
Nora Fleming LLC
Mary Kay Foy
Geoff and Virginia Frankenthal
Mike and Judy Frigo
Margaret Fullmer
Erin O’Donnoghue-Gatlin
John and Carol Geppert
Jean Giannasi
Gibson’s Restaurant Group
John and Lana Gonda
David Grady
Joseph and Roseann Grady
Edward and Linette Graham
Sean Graham, Michael Graham Salon
Carmen Guido
Daniel and Mary Haley
Mary Haley
John and Julia Haley

221 Creations
Dennis and Mary Abboud
Risa and Jenn Adams
Adelle’s Fine American Fare
Adventure Stage Chicago
Amazing Care, Inc.
Francis Barenbrugge
John and Phyllis Barouski
Arlene Beaman
Nadia Behna
Sarah Michael Benton
Angela Bergeron
Anne Blake
Brand and Mary Ann Bobosky
Tom and Karen Borow
Mary Anne Bortman
Michael and Kelly Boyd
Deacon John and Lynn Boyle
William and Mary Breslin
Beverlee Brisbin
Francis and Marilyn Broccolo
Brucher Machining, Inc.
Ed and Mary Ellen Burke
James Burke
Ken and Corinne Buti
Robert Campbell, Fine Portraiture
Jim and Lynn Cannon
Jacquelyn Carducci
Carmelite Sisters of St. Patrick’s
Carmelite Sisters— 
	 Carmel Manor, Ft. Thomas, KY 
  	 St. Teresa’s Motherhouse,
	    Germantown, NY
	 Ozanam Hall, Bayside, NY
Frank and Letitia Casto
Celidan Florist
Harry and Loretta Cescato
Chicago Sinfonietta
Cooper’s Hawk 
Lonnie and Patty Copenhaver
Larry and Mary Cotham
Crème de la Crème
Cress Creek Country Club

Gold Key Contributors

Father James Lennon     
Frank and Shirley Lesters
The Lyngaas Family, In Loving
	M emory of Roy and Betty Lyngaas
Daniel and Beth Maguire
Marmion Abbey
Mary Ellen McArdle, In Loving
	M emory of James McArdle
Terry McGuire and Kathleen McGowan        
Jacqueline McCauley, In Loving
	M emory of Dolores Falbo 
Millington Financial Advisors
Brien and Carolyn Nagle
Joan Nieman
John and Angela Oldershaw
Order of Carmelites—Society of
	M ount Carmel
Mrs. Nora Paul
The Philpott Family
Loretta Quam
Jeanne Rechenmacher, Coldwell Banker
Remco Medical
Renn & High, CHTD
Patricia Riggs
Jeanette Ryan
Dr. Michael Shannon
Frank and Kay Slocumb
Saints Peter and Paul Church
St. Procopius Abbey
Symbria RX Services
The Family of Dorothy Venn
Rick and Karen Wright

Brad and Pat Barenbrugge
Gary and Gloria Baumgartner
Patrick and Polly Benton
Andy and Judy Beumel
Tom and Jean Ceh, In Loving
	M emory of Eileen Ceh
Michelle T. Chase, In Honor of the
	 Beatrice Miller Family
Thomas and Maryann Ciccarelli
Dennis and Bonnie Coates
Rich and Janet Coffey
Jane DiGiovine
Jerome and Carol Doll
Esser Hayes Insurance Group
Mark and Donna Falcone
First Community Financial Bank—
	 Busey Bank
Dennis and Margaret Flynn
Tom and Pat Frank
Wayne and Teri Fron
In Loving Memory of Irma Gamauf
Will and Kathie Gillett
The Guild of St. Patrick’s
The Hartnett Family
Paul and Mary Ann Junkroski
Most Reverend Francis Kane
John and Simone Kapovich
Kathleen Kapovich
William and Heidi Kapovich
Dan and Maureen King
Patrick and Mary Ann Larmon
Paul and Coleen Lehman

Gold Key Sponsors
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Thank you to the many friends and businesses that made the Gala a success. 

Gold Key Contributors

George and Linda Marino
Chris and Cynthia Marler
McAninch Arts Center at College
	 of DuPage
Meson Sabika
Metropolis Performing Arts Centre
John Meyer
Greg Miksa
James and Sharon Miletich
Joe Miller and Anne Hudson
Linda Miller
Joyce Mlyniec
Catherine Montalbano
Perry and Paula Moody
John and Brenda Moss
Daniel Murray
Ernest and JoAnne Nassos
Mary Navin
Garry Nelson and Donna Sable
Nona Jo’s
Theresa Nwaobi
Tom and Kathleen O’Donnell
Patrick O’Leary and Dianne O’Donnell
Joe and Bernice O’Toole
Orangetheory Fitness
Manny Orozco
Heather Ossey
Dr. and Mrs. Fred Pacer
Louie and Camille Padilla
Paramount Theatre
Charles and Cheryl Patrick
Peet’s Coffee and Tea, Naperville
Rita Petruck
John and Casey Plackett
John and Katherine Pratscher
Prince Charitable Trusts
Nancy Quigley, Quigley’s Irish Pub
John and Patricia Rachwal
Bill and Mary Lou Rafferty
Family of Ann Marie Reiter
Alaine Resner
Scott and Michelle Richmond
Rocco & Rocco

Kay Hartung
Mark Hernandez
Hollis Hess
Hilton Lisle/Naperville
Jerry and Carol Hinterlong
Jim and Judy Holmberg
Andrew Hoying
Hugo’s Frog Bar & Fish House
Steven Jais
Jackie Johnsen
Richard and Linda Kairis
Jaclyn Kapovich
John and Audrey Kapovich
Len and Dana Kapovich
Tague Kapovich
Steven and Nancy Kari
Carol Keyes
Loreto Kissane
Ken and Janice Koester
James and Mary Koller
Theresa Kolody
Richard and Mary Kozerski
Robert and Linda Kozoman
Raymond and Nancy Krause
Frank and Rita Kucharski
Carol Ann Kuchta
Mike and Maureen Kuehne
Kenneth and Mary Kuester
Gary and Susan Kulinski
Mark Kuntz
Tom Kupsche
Joe and Nanette Kurzydym
Mike Lake
Mr. and Mrs. James Leader
Randy and Karen Leffelman
Larry and Sue Legatzke
James and Patricia Lenahan
Judith Lickteig
Lifeline Theatre, Chicago
Marie Liscano
Nell Luebbert
Sharon Lyons
Maggiano’s Little Italy

Robert and Andrea Romero
Kimberly Rose
Rosebud Restaurant 
Lisa Ryan
Neil and Kathleen Ryan
Ron and Marti Santo
David and Lynn Scheimann
Steven Scuderi
The Second City 
Dr. Michael Shanholtzer
Dan and Angela Short, In Memory
	 of Minnie Short
Shure Incorporated
Terry and Mary Lou Sidlow
Dale and Gail Simek
Mike and Mary Ann Skarr
Elaine Sorich
Dr. and Mrs. Aiden Stephens
George and Rita Stewart 
Tina Stiefel
Paul and Penelope Straka
Rita Sulgit
David and Victoria Sundin
Suzette’s Creperie
John and Joyce Symowicz
Marty and Susan Szczech
Dan and Terri Tarka
John Thorpe
Tito’s Handmade Vodka
Robert and Patricia Traub
Traverso’s Restaurant
UP Comedy Club
Adam and Oriana Van Someren
Meredith Vecelas
Villa Verone Ristorante Italiano
Daniel and Susan Voiland
Cassandra Walamit
Donna Welch
Herman and Peggy White
Richard and Kathleen Wozniak 
Daniel and Evelyn Young
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Seasons of Love:
Reflecting on a 
Year of Gratitude

We have been blessed with a community that has been
so generous to St. Patrick’s, and now it’s our turn to give
back. St. Patrick’s Gives Back provides an opportunity
for staff, residents, volunteers and families to show
their appreciation to the community that has supported
St. Patrick’s for over 50 years. To learn how to join us in
Giving Back in 2018 visit www.stpatricksresidence.org. 

The year has been full of reconnecting with 
friends from our days in Joliet and witnessing
the bonds of family and friendship. As the 
holidays approach, we are reminded of the
love so many bring into our home each day.
We thank each of you for your commitment to
St. Patrick’s Residence, the Carmelite Sisters
and to our residents. We wish you a holiday 
season full of memories to cherish and a
New Year filled with blessings.
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“Let’s Read” Puts Books in Children’s Hands
Celebrating 10,000 Books!

If you wish to show your appreciation to all of our staff this holiday season, we ask
that you make a contribution to St. Patrick’s for the Staff Christmas Party, which
includes an extra bonus from you. (Please indicate on the memo line of your check:
Staff Christmas Party.) By doing this, your donation will benefit the staff in all
departments and on all shifts, as each of them has a role in the care of your loved one. 

’Tis the Season for Giving

ince the ribbon cutting of the Let’s Read Library in February 2012, 
the Miller Family has found loving homes for 10,000 gently used 
children’s books. The purpose of Let’s Read is to place books in the 

hands of children to encourage reading. The Let’s Read children’s library
is open twice a month for our staff and resident families to choose books
for the children in their lives at no cost. The books are most appropriate
for preschool through junior high school reading levels. These books
do not need to be returned; however, the Miller Family’s only request
is to continue Mary Jane’s legacy by sharing these books and the love
of reading.

We have great news! The Miller family is also expanding the library to 
make it easier for 3rd shift employees to receive books. “Your Children’s 
Bookshelf” program will be piloted this winter to mail books directly to
the employees’ homes.

Mary Jane Miller was an author of children’s books.
She loved children and believed in the power of reading.
Mary Jane was also a resident at St. Patrick’s. When
she passed away in September 2011, her husband, Joe,
and their children dedicated a children’s library in
Mary Jane’s memory as their way to say thank you to
the staff of St. Patrick’s for the loving care Mary Jane
received during her stay with us. Please visit our website
to view the Let’s Read Library hours of operation.

S

Grandchildren and great-grandchildren attending
the Grandparent’s Day Celebration enjoyed Let’s Read
Books too!

To help decorate Our Lady of Mt. Carmel Chapel
for Christmas in honor or in memory of a loved
one, poinsettias may be purchased for $15 in the 
front lobby until December 20th.

Poinsettias for Sale

The staff of St. Patrick’s wishes to thank the Miller Family
for their gift to us and to the children in our lives.
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1400 Brookdale Road
Naperville, Illinois 60563-2126
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n Saturday, December 2nd, The Guild of St. Patrick’s 
will host its Annual Christmas Cookie Walk & Boutique 
from 9:00 a.m. to 11:00 a.m. You may purchase the 

cookies pre-packaged or stroll among the tables to select your 
own holiday assortment. Back by popular demand will be
a limited supply of the ever-favorite English Toffee made by
the Carmelite Sisters of St. Patrick’s. Cookies and Toffee
will be sold by the weight.

Do you have a talent for baking cookies? We are looking for 
cookie bakers to share your favorite holiday cookies with 
us. We would appreciate five to six dozen holiday-themed 
cookies delivered to the St. Patrick’s Volunteer Office in
disposable containers or trays by Friday, December 1st
between the hours of 8:30 a.m. to 7:00 p.m. It’s a wonderful 
family or group project.

If you have any questions regarding the Cookie Walk,
please contact Jill Whitledge at ext. 1528, or email her at 
jwhitledge@stpatricksresidence.org.

O

The Guild of St. Patrick’s Residence Annual
Christmas Cookie Walk & Boutique

Mark Your Calendar


